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May 12, 2021 

 

 

Honorable Mayor Treece and Honorable Members of the City Council: 

 

On May 4, 2021, the City of Columbia Commission on Human Rights voted in the affirmative to 

express our desire to have a joint discussion with the CPRB and City Council around racial 

equity and what the George Floyd Justice in Policing Act of 20201, H.R. 1280 could mean for 

Columbia.  

 

Thank you in advance for your consideration. We look forward to meeting with you and the 

CPRB. 

 

 

Amanda Hinnant, chair 

City of Columbia Commission on Human Rights 


